
 

Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and we will be doing activities throughout the week to 

highlight this.  

Odd Socks Day marks the start of Anti-Bullying Week on Monday 13th November. It’s an 

opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality 

and what makes us all unique!  

https://www.holycrossboys.com/latest-news/news/hcb-celebrated-odd-socks-day-to-

mark-the-beginning-of-anti-bullying-week/?p=22&tags=,1081,  

All you have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school on Monday! 

         

Annual Anti-Bullying Poster Competition: The boys will design a poster 

on the theme of anti-bullying (as a class activity or as a homework during 

next week). We will visit the classes on Friday 17th November morning to 

give the winner in each class a prize and get a picture of him with his 

winning poster. Winning posters will be used for our Anti-Bullying display 

in the school and will also be shared on our school website: 

www.holycrossboys.com    

 

Anti-Bullying Week – Link to resources/Activities  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying  
 

Thanks for your continued support.  

   

Mr K McArevey       Mr C Curran                                                                                                                                                                               

     (Principal)           (Vice-Principal)

https://www.holycrossboys.com/latest-news/news/hcb-celebrated-odd-socks-day-to-mark-the-beginning-of-anti-bullying-week/?p=22&tags=,1081
https://www.holycrossboys.com/latest-news/news/hcb-celebrated-odd-socks-day-to-mark-the-beginning-of-anti-bullying-week/?p=22&tags=,1081
http://www.holycrossboys.com/
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying

